From: Nelligan, Ryan J. [mailto:Ryan.Nelligan@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 1:31 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Erin Keane
Subject: Department accepting donation from MPEA

Executive Director Berlin & City Comptroller Keane,

I am writing to make notification on behalf of the Chicago Police Department, the Department accepted a donation on behalf of the City of Chicago of the item listed below from the Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority (MPEA):

· 1 2018 Ford Police Interceptor

· 1 Panasonic Portable Data Terminal

Communication from Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority included. If any further information is necessary or any further actions are required by the Department, please let me know.

Sorry for the delay, I'm just returning from vacation.

Thank you in advance,

Ryan J. Nelligan 
Ryan J. Nelligan 
Chicago Police Department 

